I'm attaching the minutes from our first AS meeting. We have some updates for curriculum committee to ponder as our conversation continues. 

 

Once we all have some time to digest the ideas that came up and hear back from curriculum committee, perhaps we can meet again as a smaller group (perhaps the 3rd or 4th week of the term). Some items to pay particularly close attention to are as follows:
1. What are areas you can see an AS degree being beneficial to your students? 
2. Does the paired down gen ed requirements meet your needs? (Keep in mind that this would be the minimum requirements.) 
3. How do we create and monitor a shell vs. articulated degree? 
4. How might we communicate the goals of the this degree and all of the options to students?
Thank you to those of you who were able to attend last Friday and who also review the first draft of minutes. We had quite a good conversation!

 

Hope all is well,

Jessica

